
Wednesday, October 6th 2010 

 IUPUI and the Registrar to implement Classroom Primetime policy which permits schools to 

offer 55% of courses in primetime spots.  IUPUI designates primetime as 9:00, 10:30, 

11:30am..and 6:00pm.  Current analysis puts Kelley at 72% of course offerings during primetime.  

The University is moving forward to implement policy in fall 2011.  More information will be 

available after IUPUI Dean’s meeting.   

 

 Kelley approved raises will be in November paychecks 

 

 Keeping updated with standards, Automatic Electric Defibrillators will be installed throughout 

the BS/SPEA.  Training is available; please contact Fiscal Affairs for training dates. 

 

 Ken Wendeln presented the Senior Exit Survey for senior class 2005-2010.  The data collected 

shows the academic growth and progress of KSBI students is consistent.  Additional comments 

by students indicate the need to clarify the KSBI curriculum and incorporate “the big picture” in 

business courses.  For detailed results contact Ken Wendeln.   Generally, 65.1% of students 

response including fall, spring, and summer graduates.  Degree completion for KSBI students 

range from 5-6 years.  Results from survey indicate an increase in the number of transfer 

students and students taking summer school.  Of the majors, accounting, finance, and marketing  

 

 MBA:  The applications for the MBA are currently in process.  Three open houses are currently 

scheduled.  October 25th will be in Columbus Indiana.  We recently found out Cummins is 

reinstating their tuition assistance.  In November, another open house will take place at IUPUI 

and the third open house will be in Carmel. 

 

 Undergrad:  CPO confirmed Cummins hired accounting, finance, and supply chain management.  

Direct admit numbers are down, but high school graduates have also declined.  Kelley is 

working with IUPUI admissions to streamline the application process.  Once students are 

admitted, if they meet direct admit requirements, their information is sent to Kelley.  APPC is 

evaluating Bloomington changes and will provide final report.  Increase in the number of option 

2 admits…directly related to the increase of transfer students. 

 

o MSA/MST:  still accepting applications for both programs.  Small increase in MST students (1 to 

5).  More students have accepted admission at this point than last year. 

 

 Kelley Indianapolis Campaign drives begin this month.  Campaign’s goal:  $6,000,000 to increase 

the number of endowed chairs.   

 

 


